
The La Plume Township Board of Supervisors met in special session on the above date to prepare the proposed Budget for the year 
2024.  Present were Supervisors Lisa Huffsmith,  Gerald Henry and Jeremy Wohlken.

Budget worksheets for General Fund, Liquid Fuels State Fund and Cemetery Fund were reviewed and completed and will be presented 
at the November meeting for adoption.

No further business was conducted.  Meeting was adjourned, motion made by Gerald Henry, seconded by Lisa Huffsmith.

Respectfully submitted,

Melissa Scott
Secretary
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